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Comments: I am writing on behalf of my family, my country, and the Heber wild horse community. These wild

horses are part of our American identity and heritage. Their genetic diversity has importance for the future, in

ways beyond what we can imagine. To cash in their important existence for the small amount of money that cow

farmers pay for grazing rights is an irrisponsible use of public lands that will be remembered with outrage by our

future generations.  Support our country and it's heritage by supporting the Heber wild horses. Give them the

land that they need to support a healthy, genetically diverse wild herd. Money and jobs can be made by guiding

world tours to visit and learn about these American West icons.


